
2020-2021 MCCPTA Membership & Engagement Committee
November 2020 Report
Committee: Membership	
Chair: Carrie Palsson		
Other Members:
	Tracie Potts, Vice Chair of Engagement.	
Membership Number as of  December 5, 2020:  14,109
Payments have been made by 79 units
Payments from previous year: $877
Last year by the end of November we had 26,351 members.

Meetings Attended
November Board Meeting
November Delegates Assembly

Activities
· Our Engagement subcommittee hosted their November and December ENGAGE! Zoom meetings.  
· In November, we announced the winner of the October membership challenge.  We have reached out to their president to let them know how to get their custom table cloth.
· We announced the December challenge on all the groups.io lists (post something from the National PTA membership campaign on their social media and pay for at least 50% of the members as they had in the 2019-2020 school year by Dec. 31, 2020.  We will use the site Wheelofnames.com to select a winner at the January Delegates Assembly.
· Answered many questions re: Memberhub and MD PTA Dues
· I continue to keep a look out for any word about what to do about MD PTA dues.  I have continued to advise local units to hold off on paying until National has provided a safe bank account where we can ensure our dues will go to the work of supporting our mission

Planned Activities
· Request blue book data from Pam so I can update my mailing list and send out new membership statements to encourage more payments.
· Send out another reminder of December challenge
· Plan a Zoom meeting to discuss ways to increase membership.  This is tricky in our current situation.  I know our PTAs our out there helping as much as they can, but obviously asking for money is tone deaf. Suggesting business sponsorships is a little tricky since so many local businesses are also in trouble. 







